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Summary 

This bill appropriates $10 million in fiscal year 2025 for grants to the Building Assets, Reducing 
Risks (BARR) Center. It requires the BARR Center to select at least 36 Minnesota schools to 
participate in a program that provides school coaching support, professional development, 
curriculum, and resources over a three-year period. 

In 2023, the legislature appropriated $5 million in fiscal year 2024 for grants to the BARR 
Center. The appropriation required the BARR Center to select at least 18 schools to participate 
in the program. That appropriation is available until June 30, 2026. 
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